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June 26, 2020 

We welcome your feedback!   

Please email your questions or suggestions to: pcard@ttuhsc.edu 

There has been an increase of attempted fraudulent transactions on 

TTUHSC PCards. Please check your account and make sure that your 

PCard is locked/secured.   

 

If you are contacted by CitiBank, please answer or return their 

call immediately.  

Please notify the PCard Office if you have any concerns or you have 

been notified your   account has been compromised.   

806-743-7365; Pcard@ttuhsc.edu 
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